
 

 
 
Financial Aid Professionals Code of Conduct 
 

We are members of the National Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators (NASFAA). We 
agree and comply with NASFAA’s Statement of Ethical Principles and Code of Conduct for Institutional 
Financial Aid Professionals

of ethical behavior in helping students and fam ilies find the best ways to pay for college and 

http://www.nasfaa.org/
http://www.nasfaa.org/mkt/about/Statement_of_Ethical_Principles.aspx

